### Perlenkinder News 24.12.2024 – 26.12.24 Christmas 2024



In 2024, the Perlenkinder celebrated Christmas differently than in previous years! For the first time, it was actually "Christmas" and it had something special in store!

Thanks to the generous donations, the children were able to enjoy a "festive meal" on both Christmas days: Meat, vegetables and 1 soft drink per child - that was a highlight in these children's lives. Akansasira used the donations to buy painting materials (pens, paints, blocks), which they received as a Christmas present, so that they can be creative during the vacations until they start school at the beginning of February 2025.

These photos reflect the joy of the children ....

#### .... At Christmas Dinner:





## Perlenkinder News 24.12.2024 – 26.12.24 Christmas 2024





#### .... With the painting material for Christmas:







# Perlenkinder News 24.12.2024 – 26.12.24 Christmas 2024



The Perlenkinder would like to thank you very much for the donations, for the support, for thinking of them, for being able to look a little more joyfully into the future. They wish you all the best for 2025!

